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Dear VCMA team,

I'm keen to show NEA's support for all of the changes requested in the consultation. Are you happy to
accept this email as full support, or would you prefer a consultation response (we're a bit short on resource
at the moment so the latter is proving a little difficult, but could be doable if needed).

Best
Matt

Matt Copeland, Head of Policy and Public Affairs (he/him)
National Energy Action (NEA) nea.org.uk
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